May 6, 2019

AssemblYman Joseph Howarth
P.O.Box 8
Marlton, NJ 08053

Dear Assemblyman Howarth,

New Jersey Right to Life Political Action Committee is pleased to announce that we have
endorsed your candidacy for the Republican Nomination in the 8" Legislative District for the
General Assembly.

Your commitment to the defense of life is second to none. We applaud your efforts to furthering
the cause of the right to life movement. Your legislative record has been firmly Pro-Life, from
your sponsorship of the Constitutional Amendment Banning Funding of Abortions to your
support of the Pain Capable Unborn Protection Act. You have always stood with us to protect
those that cannot protect themselves. It is only right that we stand with you in the Republican
Primary and endorse your candidacy for Assembly in the 8" Legislative District. We look
forward to your victory.

If you have any questions or if we can be of any further assistance please do not hesitate to reach

out to us. Once again, thank you, for standing up for the defense of life here in New Jersey.

Sincerely,
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Marie Tasy
Executive Director
New Jersey Right to Life PAC
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